
Notice of Hearing for Application No. RM19.051 – Queenstown Lakes District Council – To 
discharge wastewater to water or onto land in a manner that may enter water at various locations 
throughout the Queenstown Lakes District 
 
Council advises that the Otago Regional Council Hearing for the application will start at 9 am on 
Monday 4 November 2019 at a venue to be advised at a later date. 
 
A Section 42A Report will be made available on or before Monday 7 October 2019.  
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to telephone Peter Christophers on (03 – 470 7422) 
or emailing peter.christophers@orc.govt.nz. 
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